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I am a co-owner of a farm on which the 4th and 5th generations of  that farm now 

work.  We depend on our representational government to defend our land use laws 

so that we can plan for our children’s futures and for the people who will need to eat 

in the future. 

 

Sections 10 and 11 of SB 4 -4 which allow super-siting on good farm land outside the 

UGBs destroy our beliefs in that government. 

 

Oregonians know that much of the quality of our state is due to 50 years of the land 

use planning system.  

 

Only communities that have industrial lands already within their UGBs should be 

used for the semiconductor facility placement.  There should be no super-siting by 

the governor. 

 

Also, perhaps sites outside the Willamette Valley may show rural Oregonians that our 

state government is looking at facilities that help them also. 

 


